
Student Fees 

Fee amounts will be available online for your student’s 2016/17 school 
fees on September 26th. Instructions can be found on our website 
http://bertchurch.rockyview.ab.ca/news/2015-16-online-school-fee-
payment-instructions to conveniently pay these fees online. You will 
need your student’s Power School ID number which can be found on their timetable. Once your 
login has been set-up, you will be ready to make online payments at the following link:  

https://rockyview.schoolcashonline.com/. Major credit cards and e-checks are accepted when 
making on-line payments. 

Payments made through School Cash Online are more efficient than processing manual 
payments because the payment is instantly applied to the selected outstanding fees, the funds 
are immediately deposited into the school’s bank account, and receipts and statements are 
system generated.    

In addition to required course fees, sports fees, field trip fees and optional items will also be 
made available for purchase online. Lunch Cards, Yearbooks, Gym Strip, Gym Membership and 
reminders from the system will be automatically generated once a fee has been added.  

Fee Invoices will be sent home with your student early October. Please note that payments for 
the Instructional Fee and Semester One Optional Course fees will be due October 31, 2016. 
The remaining Semester Two Optional Course fees will be due February 28, 2017. In order to 
participate in extra-curricular events and programs, school fees must be paid in full or 
arrangements made. Please contact Ms. Tina Morelli tmorelli@rockyview.ab.ca to make 
payment arrangements or if you have any questions regarding fees. Thank you. 
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